
October 16th  Crazy Hair Day 

October 22-23  Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Hello Friends! 

We are making friends here in room 7 and would like to send home a 

class list with a name & photo of each child.  If you would NOT like your 

child to be included in this roster please email 

sarah.frazee@montessoriacademyidaho.com 

This roster will only be sent home to enrolled students in our classroom. 

We hope this will help you and your child become familiar with our 

classroom community. 

Well, Autumn is here! Be sure to send along a jacket for the cool October 

mornings. In September we learned about our place in the universe. 

Now we will take a closer look at the earth as we explore the Biomes on 

our planet, leaves, pumpkins, and the human body, beginning with the 

skeleton.   

We met Mr. Vincent Van Gogh,  his decision to become an artist and his 

love of bright colors. We will now be introduced to families of the 

orchestra and the composer 

Antonio Vivaldi.  

 

 

Miss Christine & Miss Jamie 
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